VALDpeVIE

PEARLVALLEY

Dear Pearl Valley Homeowners

The Townhall Meeting taking place on Wednesday next week will deal with vitally important
matters relating to the Super Estate negotiations with Val De Vie, and we urge all Members
to attend.

Kindly note that Members can attend the meeting in person or virtually via the online
platform (Lumi).

Nature of the meeting:

The Trustees will present a detailed update on the Super Estate process and respond to
Members’ questions and comments. No voting will take place at the meeting, but the
Trustees will present the terms of a formal Members’ Referendum to be conducted in the
days immediately following the meeting.

In-person attendance:
Members attending the meeting in person may sign in on the night of the meeting, from
17:00 at the Pearl Valley Conference Venue.

Online attendance:

Members who intend to join the meeting online, must please register in advance. Online
registration will open on Friday, 19 April at 08:00 and close on Wednesday, 24 April at
12:00.

To register, please click on the link below:

https://reg.lumiengage.com/pvhoa-townhall-2024/virtual/Site/Register

Once registration has been approved, Members will receive confirmation by email from
Lumi. After registration closes at 12:00 on Wednesday, Lumi will email a unique login ID and
password to each registered Member.

Questions:

Members are encouraged to submit questions to the Trustees in advance by email to
info@pvhoa.co.za. All questions received will be collated and addressed at the meeting.
Online attendees will have access to a text messaging function in order to submit questions
during the meeting.



Meeting procedure:
The Conference Venue will be open at 17:00. The Townhall Meeting will start promptly at
18:00 and aim to conclude by 19:30. Members are invited to stay for a glass of wine and
canapés afterwards.

Technical matters:

Although we have not experienced load-shedding lately, there is still a possibility that it
could happen. If load-shedding occurs during the meeting, backup power will kick in within a
minute or two, allowing the meeting to continue. Online participants may unfortunately
experience breaks in connectivity and may need to reconnect using the same link.

For any procedural enquiries or technical questions during the meeting, please email
supportza@lumiglobal.com.

Kind regards
PV HOA
17 April 2024

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0218678000
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